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Flood Recovery 

On Monday I attended a North Coast Flood 

Recovery Day with principals and school leaders 

from across our region. The day was run by 

Headspace, who are well versed in recovery from 

natural disasters. It was a day of reflection on our 

recovery and forward planning to ensure our 

students and community take skills away from this 

event that will help them when faced with any 

traumatic events in the future. 

Attached to this newsletter is some information 

about Headspace events to support you as 

carers after the flood. I would recommend them 

to you as an opportunity to develop your 

understanding of mental health and the help 

available. 

The Northern Rivers Flood Recovery Program has 

started conducting site inspections at our school. 

Last week, flood engineers visited. As well as  our 

rebuild project manager, ecologist, architect, 

planner and environmental consultants. 

Additional consultants will attend the school as we 

advance through the procurement process. 

If you would like any more information, please 

come in and have a chat. 

School Phone 

We are still working to fix our phone after the flood. 

We have tried to disable messages and ask that 

you please don’t leave a message. If we don’t 

answer, please ring back. Alternatively you can 

contact me on seesaw. Leaving messages can be 

dangerous if the matter is urgent please persist 

with your call. Thanks for your understanding. 

  

 

TERM 3 2022 

Week 6 Book Week 

Tuesday 23 August 

Book Parade 

Wednesday 24 August 

Byron Writers Festival 

 

Week 7 Friday 2 September 

School Photos 

Week 9 Monday-Friday 

Intensive Swimming 

Week 10 Friday 23 September 

Last day of term 

At Tumbulgum Public School we acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bundjalung people.  

We pay our respects to Elders past and present and extend that respect to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people.  

As we grow and learn at school, we take the lessons of the past and work together to create a future that honours  

School Photos 

You are able to use your Hardship funds to 

pay for school photos. We have attached a 

print out of your balance and school photo 

order forms to this newsletter. We need 

envelopes returned by Monday if you 

wish to use your hardship fund. 

Book Week Parade 

We are looking forward to a fun day on 

Tuesday, with a costume parade at 9:00. 

You are welcome to join us for this fun 

event. 

We do have some costumes at school if 

you are short at home. 

Also, we have tennis on after recess, so 

please include some sensible tennis gear 

(shorts, sunsafe tshirt and runners). 

Jen McFadyen—Principal 
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